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Notice of Public Hearing - Stoddard County Proposed Budget

Bloomfield, MO - Notice of Public Hearing - Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing
will be held on Tuesday, January 19, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. in the Commission Chambers,
Stoddard County Government Building, Bloomfield, MO on the 2021 Stoddard County
Budget.

After January 8, 2021 the proposed budget may be examined between 8:30 a.m and 3:00
p.m. weekdays in the County Clerk's Office.

Cecil Weeks

Stoddard County Clerk
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